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Civic Survey – Reflecting the Views of Saskatoon’s Diverse 
Community and Providing Ward Reports 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Option 1 – Enhance Demographic Reporting be approved for the 2025 Civic 
Services Survey. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 9, 2025, 
considered a report of the Strategy and Transformation Division regarding the above. 
 
The Committee further resolved that Administration prepare a budget for the 2026 
budget process based on option 5, Enhanced Demographic Reporting, Ward Reporting, 
and the Collection of Complementary Data for Hard-to-Reach Demographics for the 
2026 and future Civic Services Surveys, as outlined in the report. 
 
 
Attachment 
March 12, 2025 report of the Strategy and Transformation Division 


